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EXHIBIT 4 

Response to Grand Jury Report 

Report Title:  Human Tracking  in Ventura County 

Report Date: April 8,2020 

Response by: Michael K. Frawley 	Title: Chief Deputy  District Attorney 

CONCLUSIONS 

• I (we) agree with the findings numbered: C-08  C-09  

• I (we) disagree wholly or partially with the findings numbered:_ 

RECOMMENDATIONS 

• Recommendations numbered     have been implemented. 
(Attach a summary describing the implemented actions.) 

• Recommendations numbered R-05 
	

have not yet been implemented, but 
will be implemented in the future. 

(Attach a timeframe for the implementation.) 

• Recommendations numbered   require further analysis. 
(Attach an explanation and the scope and parameters of an analysis or study, and a 
timeframe for the matter to be prepared for discussion by the officer or director of the 
agency or department being investigated or reviewed, including the governing body of the 
public agency when applicable. This timeframe shall not exceed six months from the date of 
publication of the grand jury report.) 

• Recommendations numbered  
	

will not be implemented because they are 
not warranted or are not reasonable. 

(Attach an explanation.) 



Human Trafficking in Ventura County 
Ventura County 2019-2020 Grand Jury Final Report 

Response from Ventura County District Attorney 

Recommendation R-05  
"The Grand Jury recommends VCDA make available human trafficking posters in simplified Chinese as 
well as traditional Chinese." 

Response to Recommendation R -05 
The District Attorney's Office has: 

1. obtained a certified translation of the pertinent language in simplified Chinese from the Office 
of the Attorney General, 

2. contacted the designer of the poster currently utilized and the designer has agreed to redesign 
the poster to include simplified Chinese, and 

3. contacted the Ventura County Sheriff's Office and secured a commitment by that office to cover 
the printing costs of the new posters with grant funds. 

The District Attorney's Office estimates the new posters will be available for distribution in 
approximately 90 days. 


